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January 3, 2024 

Jason McGraw 
General Shale Brick, Inc. 
1845 W. Dartmouth Ave.  
Denver, CO 80110 
 
Re: Navajo Clay Pit, Permit No.  M-1993-004, Approval of TR-03 Decision Date Extension 

Dear Mr. McGraw: 

On January 3, 2024, the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 
to extend the decision date on Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-03). The Division has approved your 
extension request, changing the new decision date to February 2, 2024. 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by 
phone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8147, or by email at joel.renfro@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Joel Renfro 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Cc:   
Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
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